
In Memoriam
Ed’s mother, Ruth H. Huneycutt 
passed away on 5 November, nine 
days before her 83rd birthday. She 
worked as the Director of Elections 
until the day she died, a position 
she held for 38 years.
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Patiominium

We built a new paver patio with 
a fire pit to enjoy the outside 
more here in Myrtle Beach. We 
started the planning in March 
and finally completed it in 

August. We are still waiting on 
the umbrella/base we ordered in 
April. Here’s wishing health, 
happiness, a Merry Christmas 
and Happy New Year to you and 
yours!

Covid doesn’t seem willing to 
exit the stage, so we’re all 
working to live with it. We were 
able to get our Moderna shots 
in Mar/Apr and boosters in 
Oct. The year was dominated 
by Zoom meetings, Virtual 
Conferences, supply chain 
issues, long walks on the beach, 
waiting for contractors, and 
short trips. We did get to see 
Diane’s niece and great-nieces 
in Maryland in July on a short 
trip to Ocean City. That was 
our only trip other than the 

time spent in North Carolina 
for Ed’s mother’s funeral. We do 
have a cruise planned in 
February with Holland 
America, so fingers crossed it 
doesn’t get worse.


z Settling In z

Well, Covid-19 continued to dominate the world in 2021, and we 
spent the year settling in to our new house in Myrtle Beach. We did 
take a trip to Ocean City, MD in July after getting our vaccines.
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The Year in Pictures
2021 brought another year of Covid but with 

some relief provided by vaccinations. We were able to 
take short trips but mostly just enjoyed the beach 
despite the tourists’ return. We spent the year making 
the house more like us and upgrading the exterior with 
a patio and new furniture. Life in Del Webb is settling 

into a pleasant routine of beach walks, patio happy 
hours, and time with friends.  Ed continued to work 
remotely for HPT, spending his days on Zoom calls and 
playing on the computer according to Diane. As she 
says, “They pay you for this!?” Here’s wishing us all a 
better 2022. 

       

Jan/Feb

• Waiting for Vaccine 

appointments

• Pantry built-ins

• Painted the Garage

Mar/Apr

• Moderna shots 1/2

• Planning the new patio

• Ordered patio furniture

• 1yr warranty repairs

• New Storm Protection

May/June

• Wait on contractors

Jul/Aug

• Ocean City Trip

• Switch contractors/start 

patio

Sep/Oct

• Finish Patio

• New Patio Furniture

• New Lanai Furniture

Nov/Dec

• Ed’s mother’s passing

• Funeral

• Clean out mother’s 

house

• Decorate for the holidays
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